
 
 
 
 
August 14, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear friends of the annual Central Indiana Life Chain prayer gathering, 
 
After much deliberation and prayer and with the health and safety of Life Chain table 
leaders and participants of paramount importance, the Central Indiana Life Chain 
Leadership Team has decided to cancel the 2020 Life Chain event, which was to be 
held along North Meridian Street in Indianapolis on Respect Life Sunday, October 4. 
 

We ask that all who would typically participate in the annual Central Indiana Life Chain 
consider offering one hour of personal or family prayer at home or in your church 
on Respect Life Sunday, praying for an end to abortion in our city, country, and in the 
world.  Please pray for a conversion of heart for all those who support the abortion 
industry and for all those considering an abortion. Please also include prayers for those 
who have experienced the pain and loss caused by an abortion, whether personally or 
in their family, and also pray that those facing an unplanned or crisis pregnancy would 
choose life for their child.  
 

We look forward to the 2021 Life Chain gathering on October 3 and to those in the 
years that follow as we continue in our efforts to pray and witness for the sanctity of 
human life from the moment of conception. God bless you as you continue to stand for 
Life, and, God willing, we will see you October 3, 2021. 
 

Central Indiana Life Chain Leadership Team 
Email address:  Centralindianalifechain@gmail.com  
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